
April 25, 2001 

BIanca Bay0 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Please find enclosed a check in the amount of $109. This is in payment of 2000 and 2001 
Regulatory Assessment Fees for Total-Tel USA Coininunications, Inc (reference docket 
number 010477-TX). 
received and return it in the envelope provided. 

I've also enclosed a second copy of this letter. Please stamp it 

Thank you for your attention in this matter. Please contact our office with any questions. 

Sincerely, 
/\ 

Stephanie Judy 
Assistant to VP of Operations 


